
 

THREE-YEAR-OLD NEWSLETTER 

DECEMBER 2023 

Parents,  

This month we will still be doing the letters J, K, L and M. As well as focusing on doing 

Christmas activities throughout the month. Each Friday that we have letter bags, please 

help your child choose a couple small items from home that begin with that week’s letter 

and send them in a Ziploc or paper sack to show off to their friends! This is like a 

themed show-n-tell ☺ The kids really enjoy it! On Fridays with no letter they are still 

welcome to bring a small toy to show. 

Teresa needs all updated shot records, as the annual report is due at the end of 

December.  

Our Christmas party will be on Thursday December 29th. For this your child needs to 

bring in a wrapped book to exchange. If boy/girl themed label as so. Put from your 

child’s name. We can wrap them for you as well. You can send one in anytime and I will 

put them up for the party ☺ We try to set a limit of $5-$10 for this. If you need any 

assistance with this please let us know! We will also be doing a Pajama day this day as 

well! 

Reminders: 

We are having a Christmas Pajama day Wednesday December 20th. 

AALC is closed Monday December 25th AND Tuesday December 26th for Christmas 

AALC is closed Monday January 1st for New Year’s 

Mrs. Bria will be off December 18th – December 23rd 

 

Happy holidays!!   

Mrs. Bria and Ms. Kenzie 


